
Celebration of Anti-Ragging Week 

As per the mandate of UGC, 12th to 18th August 2023 was observed as Anti 
Ragging week with great vigor by all students and faculty of the college. The 
College Principal inaugurated this weekly programme which started from 12 
August as Anti-Ragging Day. On Anti Ragging Day, a one day seminar was 
conducted on the topic 'Curb the Menace of Ragging'. Principal madam addressed 
the students on the effects of Ragging, its consequences and punishments. On 
14th August, an orientation programme was organized by the cell for the UG 1st 
year classes. A lecture on Anti ragging was delivered by the cell incharge Mrs. 
Kranti. She elaborated on various Acts and criminal/penal code of ragging, various 
sections in which criminal proceedings can be carried out. On the same day, a 
documentary and a short film recommended by UGC on ragging were shown to 
the students. 
On 17th August, Slogan Writing and Logo Designing competitions were organized 
on the theme 'Anti-Ragging'. Dr. Upasana Garg and Mrs. Rekha Saini were the 
judges of these competitions. In Slogan Writing competition, Anjali and Sneha, 
from B.A. 2nd year hold the first and second positions respectively. In the Logo 
Designing competition, 1st position was held by Sapna from B.A. 2nd year and 
second position was obtained by Muskan from B.A. 2nd year. 
On 18th August, Essay Writing and Poster Making competitions were organized 
on the theme 'Ragging - A Mental Harassment'. Mrs. Neelam and Dr. Priyanka 
Sahni were the judges of the event. Sapna and Muskan, from B.A. 2nd year were 
the 1st and 2nd position holders in the Poster Making competition. In the Essay 
Writing competition, Chanchal from B.A. 3rd year and Anjali from B.A. 2nd year 
got 1st and 2nd positions respectively. 
On the occasion principal madam honored all the winning students by giving 
them prizes. The weekly programme coordinated by Anti-Ragging Cell Incharge 
Mrs. Kranti. Students and staff participated enthusiastically in this programme. 
Overall, all the programmes organized were a success promoting cordial and 
friendly interaction between students of all years. 



 
 
 

    
 
 

    
 


